
City of Marco Island Florida

Legislation Text

51 Bald Eagle Drive
Marco Island, Florida

cityofmarcoisland.com

Agenda Item: 6B Prepared By:  Jim Kornas

Business:   “Chamber After Five” Event Department:  Executive Office

Subject:

“Chamber After Five” Presentation Date and Plan (J. McDonald)

BACKGROUND:

At the Committee’s June 5, 2024 meeting, Committee Member Julie McDonald reported on her
success in obtaining support from the leadership of the Marco Island Chamber of Commerce to
schedule and bring forward a brief presentation to the Chamber's "Chamber After Five" attendees to
solicit Marco Island business community interest and participation in generating public and business
community awareness and donations to enhance the beauty of the property parcel (tentatively
referred to as "First Responders Park" by the Beautification Advisory Committee) at the southeast
corner of San Marco Road and Heathwood Drive

.
With the endorsement and encouragement of the Committee, Ms. McDonald will work with the
Chamber leadership in identifying a appropriate date for the Committee to make its presentation
during the months of July or August, 2024.

FUNDING SOURCE / FISCAL IMPACT:  N / A

RECOMMENDATION: Receive Member McDonald’s proposed date and plan; provide support and
participate in the development of the Committee’s  “Chamber After Five” presentation.

POTENTIAL MOTION:   None expected.
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